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New Delhi, 1st September, 2010: Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI) had 
invited comments of stakeholders on Review of measures to protect interest of 
consumers in the telecom sector on 2nd August, 2010. The last dates for receiving 
comments and counter comments were fixed as 1st September, 2010 and 10th 

September, 2010 respectively.  

 

Requests are being received from stakeholders for further extension of time for 

sending their comments. In view of the importance of the issue, the Authority has 

decided to extend the last date for submission of written comments upto 15
th
 

September, 2010 and Counter comments upto 22nd September 2010 by  

stakeholders. Stakeholders are requested to submit their comments before this date 

preferably in electronic form at advqos@trai.gov.in. 
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